
 

 

RE Naper Lights 2020 Winter Wonderland on Water Street 

Allison,  

The Rotary Club of Naperville Sunrise’s Naper Lights will be hosting its light display on Water Street 
November 14, 2020 through January 9, 2021. 

Gerald Subaru is a generous sponsor and we are requesting that they be allowed to display two vehicles 
on the vacant lot at 141 Aurora Avenue PIN 07-13-442-023 Lot 9 in block 4 of Martin’s Addition to 
Naperville, being a subdivision in the south-east one-quarter of section 13, township 38 north, range 9 
east of the third principal meridian, according to the plat thereof recorded February 6, 1874 as 
document 2584, in Du Page County, Illinois. This is the NE corner of Aurora Ave and Webster Street 
currently an asphalt parking lot owned by Marquette Companies, our host sponsor. The cars will be 
decorated for the holidays and signed with the attached 36’ x 42” Naper Lights sign.  

We understand that this type of display requires Council approval since it could be considered off-site 
advertising. So, on behalf of the Rotary Club of Naperville/Sunrise please accept this request for a 
temporary car display Nov 14, 2020 – Jan 9, 2021 and associated thank you signage. 

 

Geoffrey Roehll, 

Rotary Club of Naperville Sunrise 
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